
Project Update: May 2016 
 
The second class of environmental education in schools at the Guatemalan Caribbean was 
from the 17th to 19th May 2016.  The topic was “Main threats of mangroves and possible 
solutions”, which were identified by the children.  Workshops were held in two public schools: 
El Quetzalito and Creek Chino, reaching an audience of 400 children of primary school.  For 
this, we did several educational dynamics such as puppet shows, storyteller, educational 
books about mangroves and teams to determine the threats and solutions of this 
ecosystem.  We also donated 400 story books titled “Timmy el cangrejo explorador: 
experiencia mágica por el manglar” in both schools.  For more information about this project 
contact Alerick Pacay at apacay@fundacionmundoazul.com or send them a message via 
Facebook to https://www.facebook.com/FundacionMundoAzul/  
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